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Symposium on the Principle of Equality and Non-Discrimination
Call for Abstracts
To further investigate the meaning of resilience and sustainability as cross-cutting principles driving the research agenda at Hasselt University, the Constitutional Law Unit is organising an internal symposium on the principle of equality and non-discrimination on March 7th, 2025. Irrespective of the context, the law must be sufficiently resilient to adapt to emerging challenges in our rapidly changing society and provide sustainable solutions to the issues we face today. Adherence to the principle of equality and non-discrimination is essential in the pursuit of both of these aims. 
The principle of equality and non-discrimination lies at the heart of democratic society, enshrining the belief that all individuals should be treated fairly and without prejudice. It is not only a fundamental principle of human rights and Belgian Constitutional law, but penetrates almost every other legal sphere. In this symposium, we will reflect on the theoretical dimension as well as the practical application of the principle of equality and non-discrimination in various fields of law. The aim is to show the principle’s manifold potential and possible short-comings. We invite papers that explore the legal, social, and ethical dimensions of this principle, including those that reflect on the evolution and content of the principle as well as compliance therewith.
Contributions could explore, for example: 
· Gender and sex equality and the elimination of gender-based discrimination in taxes, employment, care-giving and parenting;
· Non-discrimination on the basis of age, race, gender, disability and sexual orientation in various areas including employment law, education and access to housing and other services;
· The implementation of regulations to ensure the protection of the environment for all, including future generations;
· Procedural fairness in administrative decision making, including issues relating to delegation of powers and automated decision making;
· Possible violations of the principle of equality and non-discrimination in domestic procedures for example those concerning fiscal measures.
Please send in an abstract (in Dutch or English) of max. 500 words by December 1, 2024 to merel.vrancken@uhasselt.be. 
There will be the option to publish a full paper afterwards. You will be contacted about this possibility after the symposium, but we would invite you to indicate your possible interest in a publication when submitting your abstract.
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